
 
 

Solidarity dreSS 

down day! 

Friday, December 20, 2024 
 

Wear your local association t-shirt or a  
PSEA Southwestern Region t-shirt (if permitted by 

your district). 
 

Take a photo (individual or group) and  
email it to Michelle at  

mstonebraker@psea.org.   
Please include the names of all participants in the photo. 

 

Look for your photo on the PSEA-Southwestern Region 
website:  

https://www.psea.org/regions/southwestern-region/ 
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